
NSPCC Listen Up, Speak Out Campaign
The NSPCC have launched a free, 10-minute digital training to learn 
what to do if you’re ever worried about a child or their family.
Listen up, Speak up will show you: 

some signs a child might be at risk, and steps you can take to help
how to approach difficult conversations to help keep children safe
who you can contact if you’re ever concerned about a child or their family.

Mobile Phones 
An Ofcom report showed that most children acquire their first
phone between the ages of 9 and 11, during which phone
ownership rises from 44% to 91%.  We recognise that technology is
a huge part of our lives and a really useful tool. However, can we
please remind parents that phones are not permitted to be in the
children’s possession through the school day and must be handed
in to and collected from the office at the start and end of the day. 
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In each newsletter we will share a National Online Safety guide for popular
games/apps/sites. This will help parents/carers to understand
more about these and how to keep the children safe online. This issue looks at
top tips for safe and healthy online habits. 

At St. Michael’s, safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is everyone’s responsibility
and our top priority. Everyone who comes in to contact with the children and families who are in
our community has a role to play. Everything that we do has the children at its centre. Their
wellbeing, their safety, their achievement and their happiness underpins every decision we make. 

Online Safety advice for Early Years
 Internet Matters have teamed up with EE to create ‘Online Safety Starts Early.’ This is a 4-
episode series, for those with children in Early Years. Episode one highlights how to create
positive habits from the beginning and then provides links to additional resources. 
Online Safety Starts Early

Moving  to Secondary School 
It won’t be long until our Y6 children are getting ready to make their move to Secondary School,
this is a big change in their education and as we continue to prepare them for this next step we
would like to share useful guide for parents from Internet Matters - Moving to Secondary School 

https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/online-safety-video-guides-early-years/#:~:text=What%20is%20Online%20Safety%20Starts,safe%20online%20is%20no%20different.
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Internet-Matters-Moving-To-Secondary-School-Guide-A4.pdf
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/12/Internet-Matters-Moving-To-Secondary-School-Guide-A4.pdf



